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Week 

 

During STEM week we have been on a journey 

of discovery and creativity. With Lego           

education, we have explored different materials 

which has helped us to further our knowledge of 

the solar system, space, Earth and the moon. We 

have carried on learning about materials by    

inviting parents  to support with creating     

vessels that can float and investigating which 

material work best.  We had a visit from a   

Harris Hawk and Indian Owl and we were      

allowed to stroke them! We also made and 

painted our own class scientist heads– Hubble 

and Newton. We have learnt more about our   

chosen Scientist, It has been a really exciting 

week! 

Wow! I have 

never seen a 

real life owl! 

Playing with the 

Lego was really 

fun! 




